
We know that the world has changed dramatically this year. This is 
why at El Santuario Canopy Adventure we have taken our time to plan 
out and prioritize a customer experience with safety first. We want you 
to visit us and have a memorable experience without wondering 
whether or not you will be safe. Leave that to us and create long 
lasting memories  For your peace of mind we have created this 
infographic of the sanitary protocols we have adopted to operate 
during these unprecedented times. 

Clean, Safe, and Ready to Have You Flying with Us

Transportation

At the time of entering the 
micro buses or private 
vehicles remember to apply 
hand sanitizer for disinfection.
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